It’s Game Night!
Friday, April 5
30-8:30pm, Cafeteria

Do you have a favorite board game at home?
Bring it along and teach others how to play!

Do you want to try some new games?
Great! That's the idea. GameWright lends us games to try.
Check out their collection at www.gamewright.com.

If | try a game and love it, can | buy it?
Yes! We’'ll have new GameWright games for sale that night.
SJS will receive 50% back from any games sold!

Would you like to get some great new games for your

child’s classroom?
Purchase some games at the event for your child’s teacher to use for learning and for
fun during indoor recess.

Will there be food?

There will be light refreshments for your family to enjoy.
Feel free to bring along anything else you'd like.

What does it cost to attend?
There is a charge of $5/family and you pay at the door.

If you plan to attend, please help us estimate headcount by
following this link to complete a quick form. Thank you!

Contact Alicia Poth at aliciapoth@gmail.com with questions.


http://www.gamewright.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIycaybMA-dmoH36rljyXUSrW2aR8h8olqjSMcBPLNjDtPlQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

